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Fee-for-Service Provider Enrollment 
for Physicians 
 

Until recently, physicians whose services to Medicaid beneficiaries 

were billable to the Medicaid Program were required to participate 

in the CAQH® Universal Provider Datasource® (UPD®) before 

enrolling with Medicaid. This is no longer a requirement.  

 

Medicaid enrollment forms already submitted with a CAQH ID will 

be processed. No further action is necessary unless the 

physician/applicant is contacted by the Medicaid Program’s 

Provider Enrollment office. Applicants should respond to a Provider 

Enrollment representative’s request for additional or clarifying 

information.  

 

Questions about this change can be addressed to 

ProviderEnrollment@health.ny.gov 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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